
Previous Winners. 
February 2024: C. Thompson who visited our Cleethorpes Extra store. 

January 2024: U. Johnston who visited our Antrim Massereene Extra Store. 

December 2023: R. Weeks who visited our Chesterfield Clowne Superstore. 

November 2023: C. Davenport who visited our Rugeley Superstore. 

October 2023: P. Brear who visited our Carnforth Superstore. 

September 2023: J. Patel who visited our Hinckley Superstore and A. Scholefield who visited our Oldham 
Chadderton Superstore. 

August 2023: A. Coombes who visited our Sidcup Superstore. 

July 2023: N. Williams who visited our Kensington Superstore. 

June 2023: P. Newlands who visited our Dingwall Mart Rd Superstore. 

May 2023: H. Geyik who visited our Cambridge Bar Hill Extra store. 

April 2023: C. Stanley who visited our Hornsea Superstore. 

March 2023: A. Law who visited our Taunton Superstore. 

February 2023: B. Ward who visited our Carnforth Superstore. 

January 2023: S. Henry who visited our Smithfield Express Store. 

December 2022: J. Brown who visited our Knightswood Superstore.  

November 2022: A. Guleria who visited our Hermiston Gate Superstore. 

October 2022: S. Nixon who visited our Maidstone Loose Rd Express Store. 

October 2022: S. Agha who visited our Southampton Shirley Rd Express Store. 

September 2022: S. Bhatt who visited our Bracknell North Superstore. 

September 2022: J. Park who visited our Cambridge Milton Superstore. 

August 2022: M. Wilcock who visited our Purley Extra Store. 

July 2022: C. French who visited our Braintree Coggeshall Express Store. 

June 2022: R. Wells who visited our Great Yarmouth Extra Store. 

May 2022: G. McNiven who visited our Stockton‐on‐Tees Extra Store. 

April 2022: G. Gaitens who visited our Dingwall Mart Rd Superstore. 

March 2022: L. Gilmour who visited our Stafford Extra Store. 

February 2022: S. Jones who visited our Welshpool Superstore. 


